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December 5, 2019 

 

David Jetelina 

18118 Lakeside Lane 

Nassau Bay, TX 77058 

 

 

Dear Mr. Jetelina: 

 

We have received your records request under the Texas Public Information Act, dated December 5, 

2019. 

 

In response to items 1 & 3, I’ve attached copies of the Applications for Place on the General Election 

Ballot for both Kenneth Bishop and Tyson Kennedy. Regarding your request for the Application for 

Place on the General Election Ballot for Keith Gossett, Mr. Gossett was appointed to fulfill the 

remainder of the term for Ms. Julie Hall upon her resignation, and as such the record you requested 

does not exist. 

 

If you have any additional questions regarding the matter, please let me know and I will do my best to 

work with you to come to a satisfying conclusion for your inquiry. 

 

 

 

  Sincerely, 

 

 

 

  Andrew Miller 

District Manager 

San Leon MUD 

http://www.slmud.org/





